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COVID-19 

Temporary Business CLOSED 

 

Dear Customers, 

Due to the most updated regulation by the Ontario government, Your Eyes Optical will be temporarily closed 

starting from November 23rd 2020 until further notice.  

For customers requiring status update on their glasses or contact lenses supply, please e-mail us at 

info@youreyesoptical.com or call us at (416) 754-0683 and we’ll try our best to accommodate your needs 

while following the guidelines of Ministry of Health.  

 

Your Eyes Optical has already established several preventative protocols in stores for your safety, as well as 

the safety of our staff before we close on Sunday. We have reviewed our sanitization and hygiene protocols, 

been in contact with the College of Opticians and are following the instructions of the Public Health Agency of 

Canada (PHAC) and the Chief Public Health Officer. 

 

The College of Opticians of Ontario regulates the practice of opticianry in the province. In response to the 

COVID-19 pandemic, the Ontario Ministry of Health has issued a directive that all health professional 

ceases all non-essential and elective services, or reduce them to minimal levels, until further notice. 

Allowable exceptions can be made for time sensitive circumstances to avert or avoid negative patient 

outcomes or to avert or avoid a situation that would have a direct impact on the safety of patients. This 

directive is aimed at reducing community spread and supporting government calls for social distancing. 

 

We greatly appreciate your understanding and look forward to welcoming you back soon. Until then, 

please be well and take care of yourselves. 

 

Sincerely  

 

Your Eyes Optical Management  


